
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
Dear Valued Stakeholders, 

ACTT's office, located at Level 1 Maritime Centre, 

29 Tenth Avenue, Barataria, San Juan will be 

closed to the public today, July 01, 2024, due to the 

advisory that Trinidad has been placed under a  

Tropical Storm Watch.  
 

You may continue to apply for any of ACTT’s 

services online via www.actt.org.tt or utilise the 

appropriate e-mail address from the list below: 

• Statement on Recognition: 

recognition@actt.org.tt 

(Express Service is currently unavailable) 

• Statement on Equivalence: 

equivalence@actt.org.tt 

• Registration: registration@actt.org.tt 

• Accreditation: accreditation@actt.org.tt 

 

• Programme Approval: 

programmeapproval@actt.org.tt 

• Recognition of Transnational Programmes: 

transnational.programmes@actt.org.tt 

 

We remain committed to delivering excellent service to 

you remotely! Feel free to reach out via info@actt.org.tt 

or our Facebook inbox, and look to our social media 

feeds and website for updates.  
 

Yours respectfully  

 

Management and Staff  

of ACTT 
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